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2022 Year in Review
As 2022 comes to a close, we want to wish you and yours a happy, healthy holiday season
and hope for a joyous and prosperous new year ahead.

PATH was able to do great things in 2022 and we are looking forward to carrying that
momentum into 2023.

Here are some of the fantastic things that happened and a look ahead to 2023.

PATH BY THE NUMBERS
Educated over 1380 people about

human trafficking - a 250% increase
over 2021

During October and November PATH had the opportunity to partner with 3 Goodwill
Opportunity Centers throughout the state to raise employee awareness about human
trafficking. PATH presented its Human Trafficking 101 program to over 80 employees. 

Here’s what Jennifer Bergman, Director of Career Services, Lexington Region had to say
about the training and partnership with PATH:

Raising our awareness around human trafficking is a focus and goal for Goodwill starting
from the top down. Our leadership recognized that trafficking is an often-overlooked problem
and we needed education and resources to understand what it looks like so we can help our
clients get out of these types of situations.
When our clients enter our Opportunity Centers, they are looking for help and support and
when they see how we can assist them and others around them, it gives them hope. They
may come to us for one need but we want to be able to help them and understand what
other issues they are facing.
The partnership with PATH has opened our eyes to an issue we may not have known how
to recognize and we are actively looking for ways that we can help and what other things we
can do, outside of this training, to educate our clients and employees on human
trafficking. We look forward to continuing our involvement with PATH into 2023.

https://vimeo.com/773386953


Partnered with 20 organizations to
provide educational sessions - a

150% increase over 2021
The below represent some of the 20 organizations we presented to in 2022.

Doubled our fundraising efforts

2022 was a fantastic fundraising year. PATH participated in KY Gives Day and Give For
Good for the third year in a row. For all those who donated during these two fundraising
days and Giving Tuesday, we THANK YOU! 100% of your donations go to funding our
mission.

PATH was the beneficiary of the fundraising efforts of the Free and Accepted Masons'
2021-2022 First Lady Sam Gibson. Sam presented PATH with over $6500 at the conclusion
of her husband's presidential year as Grand Mason. She spoke about PATH and sold a
lapel pin throughout the year and we can't thank her enough for making PATH the
beneficiary of her fundraising efforts!

Do you need to make a last minute donation to get the full
benefit of charitable contributions on your 2022 tax return?
Click the button below to donate today!

DONATE NOW

Added 2 new board members

https://pathcoalitionofky.org/donate-1


PATH was pleased to welcome Sister Carol Curtis, an Ursuline Sister of Louisville and
Sister MaryAnn Tarquinio, a Dominican Sister of Peace to our Board of Directors.

Filmed our first promotional video
Watch Now!

Looking ahead to 2023



2023 promises to be a continuation of our efforts from 2022. Here's how we are starting off
the new year.

Wearing blue on January 11, 2023 in honor of National Slavery & Human Trafficking
Awareness Month
Partnering with La Casita Center to present Cross-cultural Hospitality Training from
11am-1pm virtually on January 19, 2023 - Register By January 17
Partnering with the University of Louisville on its Human Trafficking 101 workshop
from 5-7pm virtually on January 24, 2023 - Register Now
Partnering with the University of Louisville on its 13th Annual Human Trafficking
Awareness Conference during February 2023 - stay tuned for more details and
registration information

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We look
forward to a fantastic 2023.

Visit PATH's website to schedule your FREE training today!

Know anyone who should be receiving this monthly email? Help us expand our
reach! Forward this link and have them sign up today: PATH newsletter 

Be sure to Like and Follow us on Facebook

Is the PATH newsletter going to your spam folder? Be sure to add Constant Contact to
your approved list of contacts so that this newsletter finds its way to your inbox on the first
try.
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